
Submitter: Courtney von drehle 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Commerce and Consumer 
Protection 

Measure, Appointment or 
Topic: 

HB3167 

As a working musician, we need protections to be able to reliably set the price of our 

concerts, and not hand that right over to the manipulations of 2nd party sellers. 2nd 

party sellers, often referred to as scalpers, do not benefit us or our audience.  Thank 

you. 


